HALLOWEEN - OCTOBER 31, 2024

DEAR PARENTS:

Next Thursday, October 31st is Halloween. The

children
are permitted to wear their Halloween costume to school. No weapons may be
used as part of their costume. No masks may be worn in the classroom - only for

the parade.

All lunches are done at the regular scheduled lunch time. Itis a hot lunch day. If
you are planing on bringing pizza it must be served in the cafeteria during the
lunch and the class moms must be present to give it out. Please make sure the
class knows so that they do to order the hot lunch. The only exception is PreK 3

and 4 - they can eat lunch in their classroom if the teacher wants it that way.

The PreK and Kindergarten have their parade at 10:00 a.m. in the school parking
lot. After their parade they go to lunch ( 10:30) After their lunch is when they
have their Halloween party treats.

Grades 1 to 8 have lunch at their regular times. They will parade around the
block at 1:00 p.m. Their Halloween party treats will follow the parade in their
classrooms. If you are a class mom or dad please contact the classroom
teacher. The 3rd floor classes have the parents drop off the treats in the
morning. They do not want parents in the classroom. Please also check with the
2nd floor teachers.

Classes in the morning will be regular. We will follow a half day schedule so they
get all their classes before parade time.

There will be AfterCare on Halloween if you need it.

Be safe and Enjoy.

Mrs. Durocher



